
Are you a Durham Book Club member? 
Or maybe you've heard of us and are

curious to learn more?
 

Either way, we hope you'll join us for a chat!
We're excited to hear what you think about

our June book, The Parker Inheritance.

Join Us
Tuesday June 20, 4pm

East Regional Library, Study Room #2

durhambookclub.orgRegister 
today!

Hey, hey middle school students!


